
Bridges                     

ANNUAL Holiday Concert 

2019 
Bridges’ is pleased to announce that our Annual Holiday 

Concert will be taking place on Wednesday, December 18th 2019 

in the upper level of the Church from 4:30-6:00 PM. 

-At this time, you will be able to view your child’s portfolio before the 

concert and make comments if you would like. Due to 

requirements set forth by the Ministry of Education, all portfolios 

need to be kept at the centre and cannot be taken home. 

 -Enjoy light refreshments in the foyer  

-View a lovely slide show featuring photos of the entire year 

-We will be putting on a lovely show and singing a few catchy 

tunes to get us into the holiday spirit, please sing along with us!                                                                            

Get your cameras ready because there is a surprise guess at the 

end of the show (SANTA CLAUS!!!)  

 

 

 

 


